BISHOP CHALLONER CATHOLIC COLLEGE

Monday 10" September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Open Evening
Wednesday 19" September 2018 (6:00pm-8:30pm)
The School holds its Open Evening on Wednesday 19th September 2018. As you will
be aware, many of our students are involved, either as Prefects or helpers during the
Evening. Therefore, to facilitate the event, there will be some changes to the following
School days:-
School will finish at:
1:10 pm on Wednesday 19" September 2018
And there will be a late start at:

11:00 am on Thursday 20" September 2018

If your child has a responsibility during the evening you will be advised by separate
letter.

Yours sincerely

Mr K McEvoy
Principal
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